

September 25, 2017

Dear Fellow Parent.

I once had another parent of a special needs child tell me "We're all part of the same tribe."

As parents of children in Acushnet and Fairhaven's Special Education system, I believe it is our duty, responsibility, and privilege to come together. When we join together, we learn from each other, we help support our schools, and the growth of our children.

The Special Education Parent Advisory Council does just that.

It is a group where parents in our community can come together, support each other, learn more about what is available to your child as provided by Special Education laws, and help our school system to support our incredible children. Together, we can help our children reach their full academic potential.

JOIN US FOR OUR FIRST MEETING OF 2017!

WHEN: Wednesday, October 25th

TIME: 11:30am-12:30pm (Feel free to bring your lunch!)

WHERE:

Fairhaven Public Schools Administration Building 128 Washington Street, Fairhaven, MA

Our topic will be: SPECIAL EDUCATION RIGHTS AND RESPONSIBILITIES

No registration is required and all are welcome!

If you'd like to receive updates and reminders about upcoming meetings and other Special Education Parent Advisory Council information, please feel free to email me at pamviveiros@gmail.com or send a Facebook message to "Pamela Whynot." You may also text me with any questions at 508-951-8472.

Wishing you and your child(ren) a happy, healthy, and successful year. Hope to see you soon!

Sincerely,

Pamela Whynot
Pamela Whynot
Chairperson, Fairhaven Special Education Parent Advisory Council
pamviveiros@gmail.com